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Arthur Doak

BPED -. 20150810AED

Mr. Doak,

Please be advised a typographical error exists in Tech Box Item 7 of the KQOH(FM) application for
construction permit, BPED - 2015081 0AED. The correct height for the radiation center above mean
sea level is 477 meters. The correct height for the site elevation is 419 meters above mean sea
level. All engineering was based on a radiation center of 477 meters.

Kindly contact me if there is any question.

Charles A. Hecht
Charles A. Hecht & Associates, Inc.
19 Mackenzie Court
Freehold, NJ 07728
Voice 732.577.0711
Fax 732.577.0713
E-mail hechtassoc@sprintmail.com
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